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Dear IFAGG member, 
 
We are glad to announce that your AGG organization have been approved to be included in IFAGG Project for develop and educati on 2022-
2023. 
 
IFAGG will contact you personally to start preparation and organization for actions you already have applied in your application form.  
You will receive contract for participation in The Project where you will have written all necessary details over IFAGG rights and obligations 
and IFAGG members rights and obligations. 
 
All applicants for 2022 are going to receive their contracts min 2 week before their activity starts. The applicants for year 2023 will receive 
the contracts in period December 2022-January 2023. The Responsible person for the Projects from IFAGG side will be Elena Dukova. If you 
have any additional question concerning The Project and action over it, you can contact her directly.  
 
Contacts: 
 
IFAGG office office@ifagg.com 
Elena Dukova elenadukova@abv.bg  +359 888907012  
 
 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 

Liliya Morozova 
IFAGG President  
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